
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING    VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

 

Title:  Purchase of a 2025 Ford Escape for the Building Inspector.  

 

Issue:  Purchase of the vehicle to be used by the Building Inspector for inspections.  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

Since the Village was successful in recruiting a building inspector, in order for the inspector do 

make inspections, staff feels the need to have dedicated vehicle for the inspector to use to 

inspections around the village and to access construction sites. This vehicle would be purchased 

from Horn Ford in Brillion.  The used 2022 Ford Escape with 27,000 miles is $25,490.    

 

Budget Impacts: $28,942 - $2,600 (State Contract deduction) = $26,342 from the 2025 Budget 

Contingency Item. 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the 2025 Ford Escape vehicle from Horn Ford, 

Brillion WI for $26,342 after state contract discount.  

 

Attachments: 

 

Spec Sheet for 2025 Ford Escape for $26,342 

Spec Sheet for a 2022 Ford Escape for $25,490 


